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EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

WALKING AND CYCLING PATH PLAN

Do you like to walk or cycle around your town?

The Shire of Boyup Brook has engaged sustainable transport consultants Cardno to prepare a 

Walking and Cycling Path Plan for the Boyup Brook Townsite. 

All interested residents are now invited to provide submissions on how best the Shire can improve our path network.

· Where do you like to walk and cycle around your town?
	

	

	

	


· Have you noticed any safety issues with existing paths?

	

	

	

	


· What improvements would you like to see to existing paths?

	

	

	

	


· Where would you like to see new paths built?

	

	

	

	


Please send your feedback via the Shire website www.boyupbrook.wa.gov.au, email: shire@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au, in person or by post: PO Box 2, Boyup Brook 6244.
Please include your name, street and town in your submission. 

Submissions close Monday 15th December 2014.
Rob Staniforth-Smith
Manager of Works and Services

